
Alternate |
Preferred Routing to
Access Magellan
Midstream Partners
Aurora Terminal
 

Thank you for your
cooperation and
business
We sincerely appreciate your business and
completely understand the frustrations
you may be experiencing due to long wait
times at the terminal. Magellan has
experienced an increase in truck traffic
due to the recent supply constraints in the
Denver metroplex.

Why are we making this
change?
We have been made aware of instances
where transport trucks are blocking the
rail crossing at the intersection of Smith
and Chambers Roads near Magellan's
Aurora terminal. We ask for your
cooperation in working through this
period of increased traffic by ensuring that
your safety and the safety of the general
public is at the forefront of your mind.

Please do not block the rail lines as it puts
yourself, commuters and other traffic at a
severe risk. 
 
We feel that this alternate route best
provides access to the facility while
working to improve traffic flow and
reducing risk to our customers and the
general public.
 
Thank you for your business.

Magellan Midstream Partners
15000 E. Smith Road
Aurora, CO  80011

 
Phone:  303-929-6447

 




